
Explanation of Circumstances 
 

The tower lease for KFLA-LD, FCC ID# 28566, expired and was not renewed. 

 

On 27 August 2015 KFLA-LD, FCC ID 28566, suspended broadcasting and the antenna and 

transmitter facilities were removed from the site. 

 

Negotiations for a new tower lease have been initiated and are expected to be executed soon.  

Once a new lease is in place, a minor modification application will be filed to amend the current 

construction permit (file number BPDVL-20131023AEE) as necessary.   

 

Simultaneously, an STA will be sought to resume operations while the modification application 

is being processed.  Once this STA is granted, construction will commence at the new facility to 

return the station to the air. 

 

While the licensee expects the above process to be concluded in the next few weeks, out of an 

abundance of caution, it requests silent authority for the full 6 month term as allowed by the FCC 

rules and regulations. 

 


